
  
  

Junior Band News – November 2015  

Contact Details 

My phone decided to lose some contacts a month or so ago and I’m sorry if some of you 

haven’t been receiving texts about band. I’ve rebuilt the list from the information I had but if 

anyone hasn’t received a text to say that this newsletter has been published on the website 

it means I haven’t got your current number. If this is the case please drop me a text on  

07920 495800.    

Subscriptions 

In the April newsletter we advised that subs were increasing from £4.50 to £5.00 per month. 

If you haven’t amended your standing order to the new amount please will you attend to it 

as soon as you can. Thank you.  

Forthcoming Events 

We have three events in December, as detailed below. Please send me a text to let me 

know which ones you can and can’t attend. It’s important to know who can’t attend as it 

saves us any surprises on the day and we know that people have received the information. 

All players from beginner and youth bands are welcome at all these events.   

Thursday 10 December 2015 – Carols at Abergavenny Library 

We meet at the library (Baker St, NP7 5BD) at 4.45pm to play some carols from 5pm and 

hopefully earn a mince pie or two. We’ll finish around 6pm. Outdoors if the weather is OK so 

no uniform required. Just make sure you’ll be warm enough.     

Saturday 12 December 2015 – Christmas Concert at Borough Theatre, Abergavenny    

We will be joining the senior band for the annual Christmas Concert. You can expect more 

input from the youth band this year so please bring friends and family for a night of great 

entertainment. Arrive 7.00pm for a 7.30pm start. Uniform white shirt and black bottom half. 

We should finish between 9.30 and 10.00pm. Tickets from the theatre box office.  

Saturday 19 December 2015 – Christmas Party  

Our annual party at the band hall. We start at 3pm and aim to finish around 5pm. There will 

be games, food and drink. All we ask is that each attendee brings a small plate of food as 

follows:  

Surnames beginning: 

A to G: Sweet 

H to R: Savoury (please don’t bring hundreds of sausage rolls!) 

S to Z: Sandwiches   

 

Thanks for all your support in 2015. We look forward to an even better 2016!  

Colin Roberts, 08 November 2015 

07920 495800 


